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Reg. No Roll No Student Sl No Paper Paper Code BATCH

II Sem-BA Eng

SKAYAEG007 DEVANANDAN P 6 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 1

II Sem-BA His

SKAYAHI057 SITHARA JASMIN . A 8 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 1

II Sem-BSc Che

SKAYSCH004 ALANKRISHNA. A.R 10 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSCH005 AMAL K S 11 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSCH019 MUHAMMED IRFAN YP 12 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSCH025 PRAJILA K 13 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 4

II Sem-BSc Sta

SKAYSST008 FIDA FAHMI 23 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSST009 HASNA JASMIN U 24 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSST012 MOHAMMED ASHMIL E 25 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSST013 MUHAMMED SANIF C R 26 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSST014 SAHAD PEECHAM 
VEETTIL 27 Mathematics for competitive 

examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSST020 VIDUL DEV. P 28 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 6

II Sem-BSc Phy

SKAYSPH001 ADINATH S 14 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH005 ASIN .V 15 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH006 ASNASHERIN S 16 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH009 HIMA KP 17 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH012 KAUSTHUBH K U 18 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH013 LAKSHMI NARAYANA S 19 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH015 MEGHA KS 20 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH022 SIVADEV TV 21 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSPH025 SUCHITHRA P 22 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)



TOTAL 9

II Sem-BCom Fin

SKAYBCM035 HARSHITH.V 9 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 1

II Sem-BA Fun Eng

SKAYAFE024 MOHAMED AFRAZ V F 7 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 1

II Sem-BA Eco

SKAYAEC018 APARNA S 2 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYAEC041 MEERA K U 3 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYAEC045 NANDHANA A 4 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYAEC066 VIJEESHA R 5 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 4

II Sem-BSc Zoo

VISMAYA P K 1 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSZO010 ASWATHY.M 29 Mathematics for competitive 
examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

SKAYSZO013 CHANDHANA 
RATHEESH 30 Mathematics for competitive 

examination - part II MAT2FM106(2)

TOTAL 3


